
Dear comrades,

We in the Communist Youth-Communist Workers' Party (Finland) send warm
communist greetings to the Congress of the League of Young Communists
USA. We want to emphasize the importance of anti-imperialism and
proletarian internationalism. American communist youth, have an
exceptionally important role in this regard, as you live in one of the
world's imperialist centers. We also wish to emphasize the importance of
Marxism-Leninism, our ideological bedrock and compass. The validity and
importance of Marxism-Leninism becomes ever more evident in these
challenging times. We wish you the best success in your revolutionary
work of organizing the youth and in the important work of your congress.

Sanni Riihiaho,
Member of the Central Committee of the Communist Workers' Party - For
Peace and Socialism (Finland)
Representative of the Communist Youth-Communist Workers' Party (Finland)


